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Mr. Steven K. Showe
Chief, PWR Technology
Career Management Branch
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
United States fluclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Steve:

I want to thank you for one of the best weeks I've had recently. That
course on the Sequoyah simulator was outstanding, and I learned a lot.
More than that final exam showed, I think!

Please pass on my appreciation to Paul and Len.

Sincerely,
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Joseph M. Hendrie
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